Field Trip Permission Form

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Classes may take field trips as part of the school program, to provide concrete examples, and to
facilitate learning. Parental permission is required before your child can participate.

Please complete this parental consent form for field trips to be taken during the school year.

The teacher will send home a notice of each field trip. It will not be necessary for you to grant
permission for each trip. When teachers plan field trips, they divide the cost of admission and
transportation costs equally among all students. These monies cannot be refunded. If your
child cannot participate in a particular field trip, please notify the teacher.

IN THE EVENT OF AN ACCIDENT, INJURY OR MEDICAL EMERGENCY, THE SCHOOL HAS
MY PERMISSION TO OBTAIN PROPER MEDICAL TREATMENT FOR MY CHILD(AT MY
EXPENSE) UNTIL | CAN BE NOTIFIED.

| give permission for my child, , to participate in field trips
to be taken by the school this year.

Signature of Parent/Guardian

Date:

| DO NOT give permission for my child, , to participate in field trips
to be taken by the school this school year.

Signature of Parent/Guardian

Date:




